
This email is going to all PFT Members. 
Dear PFT Members, 
Below are some important updates from the PFT.  Please see your Site PFT 
Representative/s for details.  We hope you are all enjoying our February break. 
Sent on behalf of Kelly Logan, PFT President. 
 
Top Three from the PFT Rep Council 
February 2025 
 
1) PUSD & PFT Interest Based Problem Solving (IBPS) Negotiations 

• Bargaining Survey launched. Survey closes on February 25th! 
• Reminder for all PFT Members to take the survey!! Deadline is the Tuesday after 

break. We have about 366/1615 PFT Members who have taken the survey so far.  
• PUSD is seeking 13 million in budget solutions for 2025-26. A bargaining survey has 

gone out to ask PFT Members what is critical and must remain and/or what could be 
considered as a budget solution or an idea for improved efficiency.  

• We also want to know the priorities of PFT Members, so we are ready when the 
budget improves. 

2) Upcoming Shared Contract & Willie Brown/Reduced Workload (RWL) Meetings 

• Shared Contract Meeting, March 5, 4:00-5:00, PFT Office, 13475 Danielson St, Suite 
120, Poway CA 92064 

• Willie Brown/Reduced Workload (RWL) Meeting, March 5, 5:00-6:00, PFT Office, 
13475 Danielson St, Suite 120, Poway CA 92064 

3) Catastrophic Leave Drive  

•  PFT & PUSD are continuing to discuss potential exceptions to MOU with the district 
to expand eligibility. The mutual interest of PFT and PUSD is to allow as many 
people as possible to join the Bank so they will be covered in case of a catastrophic 
illness for themselves or their immediate family member. 

-- 
Julie B. Garcia 
PFT Secretary 

 
 


